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Information Briefing Session
10.00 am on Thursday, 23 November 2023
10.00 am on Thursday, 30 November 2023

Council Meetings
11.00 am on Tuesday, 14 of November 2023
11.00 am on Tuesday, 5 December 2023
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COUNCIL MEETINGS

Council has engaged a contractor to continue work on the Footpath 
Upgrade Program. 

The contractor will start work in Kingscote on 13 November 2023 and 
finish on 8 December 2023. The contractor will return in the new year 
to complete works in Kingscote and Parndana.

Footpaths affected are.

• Franklin Street from Drew Street to Murray Street 
• Centenary Avenue from Wheelton Street to Buller Street 
• Telegraph Road from Esplanade to Franklin Street 
• Dauncey Street from Drew Street to Wheaton Street 

Affected residents have received an advanced notification. 
Further details and a map are available on the Council website.

We appreciate your patience and understanding while this work is 
being completed.

ADVANCE NOTICE OF WORKS

2024 CITIZEN OF THE YEAR AWARDS
Who makes a difference in your community? 

Nominations for the 2024 Citizen of the Year Awards are open until 
Thursday, 30 November 2023.

These annual awards recognise local individuals and groups who 
have made an outstanding contribution to our communities during the 
year in the following categories.

• Citizen of the Year 2024
• Community Event of the Year 2024
• Community Project of the Year 2024 

These awards are presented at the Australia Day ceremony on 
26 January 2024. 

Nomination forms are available from Customer Service or 
www.kangarooisland.sa.gov.au

POSITIONS VACANT

The Kangaroo Island Council’s 
new Community Grant Program is 
designed to support community 
groups and individuals with initiatives 
that are determined to benefit the 
Island and community. 

Community Grants are payments 
made by the Council to support local 
initiatives that progress community 
outcomes and contribute to sport and recreation, local culture, 
demonstrate community benefit, and assist in meeting the 
Council’s strategic goals and objectives.

The program is to offer a maximum financial contribution of $4,000 
per application, noting that some applications may be for amounts 
well below this threshold.

All funds allocated would be expended and acquitted within the 
current financial year or within twelve months of acceptance of a 
grant under this program. 

Applications close on 30 November 2023.

For more information, visit 
https://www.kangarooisland.sa.gov.au/community/grants

APPLICATIONS OPEN - COMMUNITY GRANTS

Customer Service & Library Officer

Are you passionate about helping our 
community and have excellent customer 
service skills? 

Kangaroo Island Council is recruiting for a 
Customer Service and Library Officer based at 
the Dauncey Street office in Kingscote.

We are looking for someone with a strong work 
ethic and a flexible, friendly and professional attitude.

If this sounds like you, please click on this link to learn more and to 
apply: www.seek.com.au/job/70999804 

CRUISE SHIP UPDATE
Cruise ship visits to the Island began this season on 
25 October 2023. There will be 24 ships visiting the 
Island in the period to 10 April 2024. 

On the days when a cruise ship visit takes place, the 
speed limit in the Penneshaw township will be 
reduced to 25 kilometres per hour whilst the ships 
have passengers ashore.

Four new signs have been installed in the Penneshaw 
to display the temporary lower speed limits when 
applicable.

Thank you for your cooperation and reducing your 
speed accordingly

Help us make a positive impact on the environment by choosing to 
receive your rate notices via email. 

Opting for electronic notifications not only reduces paper waste but 
also conserves energy and resources. It’s a small change that can 
collectively make a big difference. 

Together, we can save trees and reduce our carbon footprint while 
staying informed and connected. 

Go paperless today and receive your rate notices conveniently in 
your inbox. 

Requesting electronic rate notice can be done by email to 
kicouncil@kicouncil.sa.gov.au or call 8553 4500.

GO GREEN – RATES NOTICES 


